Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1.Name of authority
Leicester City Council


2.Do you currently have an electronic record system(s) in place for social care case management?

Yes

3.Can you provide a name for the system(s)?

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.
Liquidlogic – Details regarding this contract can be found on Line 171.

http://directory.leicester.gov.uk/transparency-directory/?theme=&dataset=&month=&year=13259&frequencyPublished=&q=contracts
4. How much are you currently spending on this system(s) annually for licensing and support fees?
Again, this information is already in the public domain and can be accessed via the link below.

Details regarding this contract can be found on Line 171.

http://directory.leicester.gov.uk/transparency-directory/?theme=&dataset=&month=&year=13259&frequencyPublished=&q=contracts
5. What is the date of contract expiry for the system(s)?
Again, this information is already in the public domain and can be accessed via the link below.

Details regarding this contract can be found on Line 171.

http://directory.leicester.gov.uk/transparency-directory/?theme=&dataset=&month=&year=13259&frequencyPublished=&q=contracts
6.Do you intend to go to tender for a new Case Management system (if applicable)?
No, not at this current time. 

7.How many users does your Case Management system have? (an estimation if unsure)
We have approximately 1300 users.

8.How is your system hosted?
Internally. 

9.What is the name and email address of the person responsible for the IT strategy in your authority?
Carl Skidmore, City Information Officer. Carl.Skidmore@leicester.gov.uk
10.What is the name and email address of the person responsible for procurement of Social Care systems in your authority? 

Junior staff names are exempt from release under Section 40(2) of The Act as they are personal data. The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair and lawful processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes  and this therefore acts as a refusal notice under s.17 of The Act.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

